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California Dairy and Livestock Greenhouse Gas Reduction Working Group Initial 

Meeting  Date:  May 23, 2017 Time:  10:00AM to 2:00PM Location:  California 

Department of Food and Agriculture Auditorium 1220 N Street, Sacramento, CA  95814  

Agenda  1. Opening Remarks    

2. Purpose/Structure/Introduction of Working Group and Members   

3. State Priorities and Processes  • ARB  • CDFA  • CEC • CPUC • Senator Lara (or 

designee)   

4. Local Issues and Efforts • Air quality perspective • Water quality perspective   

5. Stakeholder Perspectives • Community impacts and priorities • Farmer experience and 

perspective  • Utility experience and perspective • Academic / economic perspective   

Break    

6. Subgroup discussions  • #1: Fostering Markets for Non-Digester Projects  • #2: 

Fostering Markets for Digester Projects • #3: Research Needs, Including Enteric 

Fermentation    

7. Public Comments   

8. Closing Remarks   

9. Adjournment 

 

https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/LiveMediaStream.html 

 

 Actuality: Sonny Perdue Talking About the Proposed Budget  

Agriculture Secretary Sonny Perdue with some comments on the 

proposed USDA fiscal year 2018 budget and its legislative proposals. 

 

 

Ag Groups Respond to White House Budget Cuts 

Several major Ag organizations and lawmakers representing farm 

states reacted negatively to the president’s budget proposals. 

American Farm Bureau President Zippy Duvall says agriculture has 

done more than its fair share to help reduce the deficit over the 

years. “The Administration’s budget proposal fails to recognize 

agriculture’s current financial challenges or its historical contribution 

to deficit reduction,” Duvall says. The National Farmers Union called 

the president’s budget proposal an assault on the farm safety net 

and rural communities. “It’s deeply disappointing that the president 

would propose such cuts, especially in the midst of a farm crisis that 

has families who’ve lost 50 percent of their farm income over the 

https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/LiveMediaStream.html
https://audioarchives.oc.usda.gov/node/39802017


past few years,” said NFU President Roger Johnson. U.S. Wheat 

Associates is disappointed that the budget proposal eliminates 

funding for the USDA’s Market Access Program and the Foreign 

Market Development Program. “Without funding for these vital 

programs,” says USW President Alan Tracy, “we would not be able to 

continue the training necessary to promote our product and our 

competitors would swoop in and overtake American producers in 

foreign markets.” He adds that the effect on wheat prices would be 

obvious. 

 


